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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 518 requires medical marijuana products to carry a warning on its label that states it is illegal 

to drive a motor vehicle while under the influence of marijuana or marijuana products, that 

women should not use marijuana or marijuana products during pregnancy, and that the product 

has been tested for contaminants. 

 

House Amendments 

 

HA’s to SB 518 adds language relating to warning pregnant women not to use marijuana or 

marijuana products and notifying the consumer that the product has been tested.  
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